
Motion put forward by Councillor Michael Tower, seconded by 
Councillor Allison Butcher, Sackville Town Council, October 
11, 2016.

WHEREAS COUNCIL HAS RECEIVED A PLANNING 
REPORT FROM THE SOUTHEAST REGIONAL SERVICE 
COMMISSION OUTLINING VARIOUS OPTIONS TO 
CONSIDER DRIVE-THRUS IN THE TOWN OF SACKVILLE 
AND

WHEREAS COUNCIL HAS SUBSEQUENTLY REVIEWED 
THESE OPTIONS, AND RECOGNIZES THE COMPLEXITIES
OF INCORPORATING THIS LAND USE INTO THE TOWN’S 
MUNICIPAL PLAN, AND ZONING BY-LAW AND

FUTHERMORE, ACKNOWLEDGES THAT 
INFRASTRUCTURE IMPROVEMENTS TO THE EXIT 506 
AREA MAY BE NEEDED TO FACILITATE FUTURE 
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT OPPORTUNITIES,

BE IT RESOLVED, I MOVE THAT COUNCIL WILL 
CONSIDER UNDERTAKING FURTHER STUDY OF THE 
EXIT 506 AREA AS PART OF THE TOWN’S ANNUAL 
PRIORITIES AND BUDGET PLANNING PROCESS FOR 
2017.


